Stephen Ronshaugen - Kansas Bostwick Plan

Page 1

From:

William Peck

To:

Marvin Swanda; Stephen Ronshaugen

Date:

8/2/2007 4:21:09 PM

Subject:

Kansas Bostwick Plan

All,

Kansas Bostwick Irrigation District held a board meeting earlier today. Attached is a letter that the District will be sending out to their irrigators.

Bill

CC:

Craig Scott; Dale Ellerton; Mark Rouse

## 2 August 2007

Dear Patron:

Considering the beneficial rains we have had to this point this year, it appears that an 8" delivery will be sufficient in most cases. It is very important to protect the supply, hopefully being able to deliver 8" again next year.

However, considering the recent rainfall, the Board agreed at our board meeting today, to increase the restriction to 10" for the 2007 season. Irrigators should consider these additional 2" to be used only if needed to sustain this year's crop. Our ability to manage the supply for the future depends upon our ability to conserve the supply we have today. The Board also set the shut off date at 8-29-07.

Should you have any questions, please contact this office.

For the Board of Directors

Kenneth Nelson